
Hello, 

 

As your health care partner, we have some exciting news to share with you.   

Coming soon: MyChart Pre-Enrollment Starting June 25th, you’ll be able to pre-enroll in 
MyChart. During this time, you’ll have limited access – you can eCheck-in, but other 
features will remain view- only for now. Full access will begin on July 14th, when we 
officially go live!  

 

With MyChart, you can view your health information - securely from any device, with 
complete privacy. You can update your personal health record, view lab results, request 
prescription refills, schedule urgent care appointments, make payments, and much more. 

 

In addition, you can come in and sign up to have a designated family member as a proxy, 
and that person can see your entire family's care. For example, a mother can have access 
to her husband and children's health records.  

 

Our patient web portal is an additional resource that provides a single, integrated 
electronic medical record for each patient. Epic, the nation's leading electronic health 
record, allows caregivers, and yourself to have your most recent and up-to-date clinical 
information, including medical history, medications, allergies and so on. Often, more 
complete and accurate information than before. Plus, your information can be securely 
shared with other hospitals and health providers using the Epic system, if needed. 

 

Need help enrolling in MyChart patient portal? Please call 855-968-7730 


